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Upcoming Events 

and  

Happenings 
 

Every Sunday 
 

Higher Grounds Café 

after the 7:30 AM 

and 9:30 AM Masses 

 

God’s Gifts — Children’s 

Liturgy of the Word 

at the 9:30 AM Mass  

 

February 3 

Blessing of Throats 

 

February 9 

Adoration, Praise and 

Worship 

 

February 11 

Anniversary Blessings 

 

New Parishioner 

Welcome 

 

February 14 

Ash Wednesday 

 

February 17 

First Reconciliation 

 

February 24 

Knights of Columbus  

Father/Daughter Dance 

 

March 2 

Italian Dinner   

and Bingo Night 

 

March 23 

RCIA Retreat 

 

April 13 

Bull and Oyster Roast 

Parish Inclement Weather Policy 
If Baltimore County Schools (including Hereford Zone) are 

closed, all activities on campus are cancelled, even if weather 
improves.   

Daily Mass and Adoration are cancelled.  
If Baltimore County Schools (including Hereford Zone) are delayed (i.e. 

two hours late), there will be no 7:00 AM Mass (Mon/Wed/Fri).   
Adoration will begin after the 9:00 AM Mass.   

Afternoon and evening activities will continue as normal. 

Ash Wednesday 

February 14 
7:00 AM — Mass 

9:00 AM – Mass 
Noon — Liturgy of the Word 

5:30 PM — Liturgy of the Word 
7:00 PM — Mass 

8:30 PM — Mass (Spanish) 

Wednesday February 7 

 Best Years Meeting  

Best Years, Sacred Heart’s ages 55+ group, invites members, guests, 

and interested parishioners to our meeting at 12:00 noon in the Mother 

Seton Room. Our speaker will be Leroy Hartley, Diversion Group Super-

visor from the Washington Division of the DEA.  

The topic is One Pill Can Kill. 

Our Lunch Bunch will meet Wednesday February 21 at 12:30 pm at  

Reter’s Crab House in Reisterstown.  

For Sarah’s Hope in February, they have asked snacks for the children 

and boxes of Valentine Cards the children can use to exchange cards. 

For Ronald McDonald House we are collecting white towels, 13 -gallon 
trash bags or prepared meals. Don’t forget to bring in something for the 

Bingo Basket we will be putting together. For more information about 
membership and activities contact: 

President- Margie Tinagero   410-736-9940 (text or phone)  
Vice President - Pete Milam 410-833-6794 (Phone / NO TEXT) 

Sunday, February 11

Wedding Anniversary 

Blessings 
If you are celebrating an 

anniversary in February, 

please sign up at 
shgparish.org/anniversary or 

call the Parish Office at 410 -

833-1696 to receive a special 

blessing at the 9:30 AM Mass.  

Sunday, February 11  

New Parishioner Welcome 

If you are new to our parish, please 

join us after the 11:30 AM Mass in 

the Mother Seton Room to learn 

more about all we have to offer and 

how to get involved. To RSVP, 

contact the parish office at 

410.833.1696 or register at 

shgparish.org/register 

"In the blessed Eucharist is contained the 
whole spiritual good of the church."  

Catechism of the Catholic Church 

Saturday, February 3 

Memorial of St. Blaise 
Blessing of Throats 

 8:00 AM Mass  

Friday, February 2 

Holy Hour for Life 
4:00-5:00 PM  - Little Church 

https://www.shgparish.org/anniversary


 

Greetings families of Sacred Heart Parish, 

 
My name is John W. Keeley and I am very proud to say that I am 

the principal at Sacred Heart School. Fr. Jerry has been gracious in 
allowing me to write this letter to you. Starting January 28, we will 

begin a long tradition in Catholic education known as Catholic 

Schools Week (CSW). During Catholic Schools Week, we cele-

brate our school and faith in so many ways with activities and 

events. The first being our Open House to be held right after the 

11:30 AM Mass this Sunday. 
 

We would like to invite you to visit our school and meet our facul-
ty, staff, and administration. We would love for you to see our 

school and classrooms, visit our updated library, speak with teach-
ers, and school families. We are so very proud of our school and if 

you are looking for a child centered school that teaches the Gos-
pel of Jesus Christ, then Sacred Heart School is your school of des-

tination. Now, more than ever, the world needs what Catholic 

schools have to offer. 

 
We are proud that Sacred Heart School has averaged 17.5% high-

er than the Archdiocese of Baltimore school scores on their High 
School Proficiency Test (HSPT). Our enrollment has risen to 465 

current students, a 5% increase in the last two years. We offer mul-
tiple after school clubs; an 11:1 student-teacher ratio and an aver-

age class size of 22.  We are extremely proud of the number of our 

middle school students who are members of the National Junior 

Honor Society. Technology plays an important role in the educa-

tion of our students with Chromebooks, interactive white boards, 

3D pens and printers used across the curriculum.  

 

Our students practice their faith by attending Mass every week. 

Giving back to others is also an important part of our Catholic 
identity and celebrating our students, our faculty/staff, our fami-

lies, and community.  If you are looking for a safe, loving environ-
ment that teaches our children values, respect and that all children 

are children of God, please join us this Sunday right after the 
11:30 AM Mass. God’s Blessings to you and your loved ones. 

 
John W. Keeley - Principal 

Sacred Heart School 
Smile, Share, Make Good Decisions! 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/122522-day.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/122522-day.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/122522-day.cfm


How to Use the 

Bible 

When you have 

sinned… read 

Psalm 51 

We Welcome the  

Newly Baptized! 
Augustine Miller Montanye   

SECOND  
COLLECTIONS 
February 3/4  

Maintenance Fund 
February 10/11  

No collection 
February 14  

(Ash Wednesday) 
Eastern Europe 

February 17/18 
 Fulfilling Our Vision 

February 24/25  
No collection 

Please Pray for the 

Repose of the Souls of: 

Charles “Rocky” Hill 
Joseph Klein 

Sunday,  February 4 

Bereavement Support Group 
 We will meet in Room 104 

from 2:30 to 4:00 PM 
To register, call Janet at  

410-833-1542  or  
darrell.e.tenney@gmail.com 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Saturday, May 11 

 

Sacred Heart Sodality will be 

hosting a Tea Party on from  

1:00-3:00 PM in the  

Mother Seton Room.  

 

Plan on treating your mom, 

daughters, sisters, granddaugh-

ters and guests of all ages to an 

afternoon of fun.   

Mark your calendars NOW and 
SAVE THE DATE!  

Watch the bulletin for further  

details. 

Friday, February 9 

Adoration, Praise and 

Worship 
7:00 PM in the Main Church 

Saturday, February 3 

Rosary Walk 

10:00 AM Little Church  

https://www.shgparish.org/mass-schedule
https://www.shgparish.org/rcia
https://www.shgparish.org/religioused
https://www.shgparish.org/confirmation
https://bible.usccb.org/daily-bible-reading
mailto:darrell.e.tenney@gmail.com


Ángel Acuña  

Deacon 

aacuna@shgparish.org 

Jim Nuzzo  

Deacon 

Sr. Rosa Torres  

Pastoral Associate 

sr.rosa@shgparish.org 

Kevin Callahan 

Director of Music and Liturgy 

kcallahan@shgparish.org 

Peggy Dryden 

Pastoral Associate 

pdryden@shgparish.org 

Paul Gallagher 

Director of Faith Formation 

pgallagher@shgparish.org 

Mike Frye 

Director of Facilities 

mfrye@shgparish.org 

Heart Ment 

Administrative Assistant  

hment@shgparish.org 

Myrna Rosado 

Administrative Assistant 

mrosado@shgparish.org 

Susan Spedden 

Director of Pastorate Operations 

sspedden@shgparish.org 

Jazmine Teran 

Coordinator, Y.M./

Confirmation 

jteran@shgparish.org 

 

John Keeley  

Principal 

jkeeley@shgschool.org  

Jamie McNealey 

Assistant Principal 

jmcnealey@shgschool.org  

Lauren Noll 

Assistant Principal 

lnoll@shgschool.org  

2023 Tax Statements 

 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR RETRIEVING YOUR  

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT 

 

Thank you so much for your generous donations to Sacred Heart 
Parish over the last year. Below are instructions for retrieving your 

itemized contributions made for 2023.  

Please note that each contribution is recorded on the day it was 

received, not on the date on the envelope. 
 

• Go to our parish website - www.shgparish.org 

• Click on the Giving tab on the right side. 

• Click on My Contribution Statement 
• If this is your first time logging in, click on Don’t have an account? 

Sign up 
• Enter your email address and/or mobile telephone number that 

you have on record with the parish. 
• You will be asked to finish the account set-up process using a 2-

factor authentication process to set up a password.  
• Once this is done, go to next step. 

• Log in by entering your email address and/or mobile telephone 

number and your password. 

• Make sure the gray button that says 2023 is highlighted. 

• Click on the blue Save as PDF button. 

• Your contribution statement will appear, make sure you save the 

pdf file to your computer! 

• Please make sure to save your password for future use. 

 

We realize this is a new process. If you have any difficulties at all 

please contact Susan Spedden who is happy to help over the tele-

phone or in person at the parish center.  

She is available Monday– Friday from 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM. 

Christmas Outreach Thank You  

from Carroll County Public Schools 
“It is with much gratitude that we thank you and the members of Sa-

cred Heart Parish for your support of CCPS students and families. Your 

generous donations of holiday gifts provided toys and necessities to 

many children who would have otherwise gone without gifts over the 

holidays. 

 
Students must be available and ready to learn in order to achieve their 

maximum potential. Your support allows us to continue to aid in re-
moving obstacles and barriers to learning for many of our students. 

 
Thank you again for your generous donations. Together we can con-

tinue to support children within Carroll County Public Schools.” 
Katherine Green, LCSW-C 

Supervisor of Student Support — Pupil Personnel 
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